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To members of the House Committee on the Judiciary: 

 

I urge you to pass HB 3075-1 out of committee in order to implement M114 as soon 

as the court’s stay is lifted. The “-1” amendment will be helpful in implementing M 

114. 

 

Studies show that permits to purchase, like the one in Measure 114, will reduce 

homicides and suicides. This is a high priority for Oregon Physicians for Social 

Responsibility, as it is for most Oregonians. 

 

As a grandfather of seven grandchildren, I am grateful for whatever will keep our 

schools and streets safer from gun violence.   

 

Thank you for voting to pass HB 3075-1. 

 

Andy Harris, MD  

 


